
Emmanuel College Latest News

Dear Families,

A Celebration of Culture and Connection
Languages Week at Emmanuel College was a vibrant and exciting celebration of culture, diversity,
and the joy of language learning. Students across the school embraced the opportunity to
immerse themselves in a variety of cultural experiences, making the week both memorable and
enriching.

Year 7 students enjoyed a dynamic Project Day packed with engaging activities. They were
captivated by a powerful Taiko drumming performance, raised their voices in Italian song, tested
their skills in a judo training session, and laughed along with a lively Commedia dell’Arte clowning
show.

The cultural excitement spilled over into lunchtime, with gelati and churros trucks drawing eager
crowds and adding a delicious touch to the festivities. The week was filled with energy,
enthusiasm, and a true passion for languages. It was a fantastic celebration of global cultures and
the joy of learning, leaving lasting memories for everyone involved.

We’re excited to invite you to visit the College and experience our vibrant community firsthand.
Join one of our upcoming College events for a student-led campus tour and the opportunity to
meet our Principal.

St Paul’s Campus
Thursday 1 May             9:15am to 10:30am – Meet the Principal and College Tour
Monday 23 June            9:15am to 10:30am – College Tour

Notre Dame Campus
Thursday 8 May             9:15am to 10:30am – Meet the Principal and College Tour
Tuesday 17 June            9:15am to 10:30am – College Tour

👉 To learn more and register, please visit: College Tours

Now Open: Year 7 Enrolments for 2027
Do you have a child currently in Year 5? Applications for Year 7 in 2027 are now open and will
close on Friday, 15 August 2025.  Please note even if you have another child already attending, 
or enrolled for 2026, a separate application is required for your child for 2027. 
Apply now via our online Application Form 

For any enrolment enquiries, please contact: Ms. Donna Grech, College Registrar – 8325 5100
enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au

We hope to see you at a College event soon.

Yours sincerely

Jenny Hendricks
Community Engagement Officer

https://www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/tours
https://www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/enrolment-applications
https://www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/enrolment-applications
mailto:enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au
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